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Honored chair and committee members:
 It has come to my attention that SB 115 is up for discussion and it would make it illegal to use or buy or 
sell leaded fuel in the state of Oregon—this seems to be a little early as piston aircraft need to have leaded 
fuel to run and there is no alternative for the thousands of aircraft out there yet.  This would include 
emergency operations like search and rescue, medical flights to transport people to hospitals, fire fighting 
and then there is the agriculture use also.  Then there is the whole general aviation community that brings 
many dollars to various communities that have airports.  As a member of Oregon Pilots Association and 
Linn county experimental aircraft association I would plead to not pass this bill until a substitute is found 
and in production.  Thank you for your consideration of this important matter.
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